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Attention Swordfish Anglers 

   Illustration by Diane Rome Peebles  

Swordfish MUST have a catch card completed AND be tagged BEFORE being legally removed from 
the vessel. Catch cards are available from reporting stations at most marinas, 
tackle shops and online. 
 

Exchange completed cards for a billfish tag (white) at the reporting station. Be 
sure to write the tag number on the card and place the tag on the swordfish. 

 
If reporting stations are closed, obtain a billfish catch card by either:  

1) printing a catch card PDF from 
dnr.maryland.gov/fisheries/Pages/coastal/tagging.aspx​;  
2) using the card provided below, or 
3)​ ​visiting the after-hours kiosk at the ​Colonel Jack Taylor Boat House. 
 

Complete both the card AND the receipt on the side. ​Retain the receipt and 
deposit the completed catch card into the Bluefin Tuna, Billfish and Shark 
kiosk located on the outside of the Natural Resources Police office in the 
Colonel Jack Taylor Boat House, 12917 Harbor Road, Ocean City Maryland. 
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